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The transition of the marina lands and marina 

proposed within this RFP response will address 

the lease objectives and guiding principals 

as set out in the RFP in a multitude of ways. 

Supported by the team of local professionals 

hired by our Group, this proposal will address 

the Economy and Budget of the District by 

diversifying the revenue streams through which 

the lease contribution to the District is made, 

while at the same time constructing new assets 

on leased land, that will enable the district to 

generate income beyond the term of the lease. 

The application will address Climate Change 

and Energy by applying a comprehensive 

Transportation demand management strategy 

to address how visitors, employees, mariners, 

and community members access the marina 

and marina lands. New and renovated buildings 

will be constructed to more energy efficient 

standards. This approach, as part of the overall 

sustainability strategy of the application, 

will be applied to improve the area’s Natural 

Environment through an innovative proposal 

to rid the marina area of derelict and polluting 

vessels illegally moored. Additionally, we will 

work with local wildlife professionals to make 

improvements to the land that foster improved 

support for migratory bird and local biodiversity.

Through collaborative partnerships and 

consultation, this proposal furthers the goal of 

Reconciliation with the Songhees Nation in a 

number of ways. It recognizes the Songhees’ 

historical relationship with the land by 

integrating Songhees culture within the proposed 

architectural Design of new and renovated 

structures and the integration of Songhees Art 

and language throughout the proposed site wide 

plan.

This proposal takes a community first approach 

to making the upland area an amenity and 

vibrant gathering place for the surrounding 

Neighbourhood by way of a significant monetary 

contribution for improvements to the Community 

and Social experience. This contribution to the 

District would initiate changes to the pedestrian 

walkways and facilitate the creation of Park and 

Open Spaces. Our overarching goal is to make 

these lands a gathering point for neighbours and 

the broader community of all abilities, ages and 

cultures. 
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